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Editor: 

I was heartened to read the Editorial Board’s fair and optimistic commentary entitled “Compromise led 
to AED-Dells letter of intent.” It rightly pointed out what I always thought likely, that all sides would 
negotiate with integrity. 

Too often developers and city officials are demonized by those who assume bad faith when they have 
little or no evidence of it. That certainly seemed to be the case during the past two years in which the 
Granite Dells issue has enjoyed local prominence. 

Developers’ property rights are important, as is honesty on the part of our leaders. As citizens and 
voters, we should ensure both. The system has worked, and it looks like a win-win is in store. 

Vicki Goodman 

Prescott 
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